LEXINGTON DIVISION OF POLICE

150 East Main Street « Lexington, KY 40507 + (859) 258-3600

TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council .
FROM: Chief Ronnie Bastin

Division of Police

DATE: November 19,2013
RE: Emerson Network Power Contract — Uninterruptable Power Supply (Battery
Replacement)

Please find attached Emerson Network Power Renewal Contract for service of the uninterruptible
power system that backs up Communications and Police Headquarters.

Emerson Network Power is a sole source vendor, in which, the battery replacement for the
uninterruptable power supply (UPS) is purchased. The uninterruptable power supply located in the
main computer room to the E911 Center is responsible for providing power to the Division of Police
server farm, AS400, radio voting receivers and E911 equipment in the event of a power failure. The
UPS is designed to hold power up for the aforementioned equipment until the emergency generator
starts and delivers the necessary power for the equipment to continue operating until normal power
is restored. The attached contract is for one (1) year, December 2013 — December 2014.

Upon approval and signing, please forward a signed copy to the Chief’s Office. Cost of contract is
fully budgeted.

R &g

Ronnie Bastin
Chief of Police

RB/rmh
Attachment

c¢: Clay Mason, Commissioner of Public Safety
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Lexington-Fayette Urban Gounty DATE OF ISSUE EFFECTIVE DATE NUMBER
Division of Police
MEMORANDUM October 16™, 2013 BOAC:13-027
Lexington, Kentucky

TO:; SUBJECT:

Ronnie Bastin Emerson/Liebert Service Contract

Chief of Police
FROM:

Commander Melissa Sedlaczek
Bureau of Administration

I am requesting a Law Department review for a renewal of our service contract for the UPS
located inside of E911. This is the back up power supply for E911 and HQ. This is a service
contact we have had for a number of years. After Law review, I would like to contract to be
approved by Council. The money is budgeted and the Division of E911 pays a percentage of the
bill. Thave contacted them about the percentage split of this agreement.

If you need anything further, please let me know,

E-Mailed

Commander Melissa Sedlaczek
Bureau of Administration



